
School Council Meeting 

Wednesday 6th November 2019 

 

 

Always Club 

Mrs Gordon asked us to think of prizes/treats for children in the ‘Always Club.’ This club is a treat for 

children who are always in school, always on time and always making good choices. The first thing 

we had to do was discuss ideas as a group to see what we came up with. Secondly, we had to ask the 

children in our class if they would like to design a badge for the children who are in the club. It will 

cost 50p to enter and there will be a winner from each key stage. Runners up will also win a prize. 

 

All our ideas need to be written down in our School Council book and we must return our ideas to 

Miss Arif by Monday 16th December 2019. 


